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CSA Notice and Request For Comment on Implementation of Point of Sale (POS)

Attention: John Stevenson, Secretary
Ontario Securities Commission
20 Queen Street West, Suite 1903, Box 55
Toronto, ON M5H 3S8

Dear Sirs / Mesdames,

Qtrade Fund Management Inc. ("QFM") is a mutual fund manager based in
Vancouver, BC.

QFM agrees with the concerns raised in IFIC's submissions on the POS rule, and
hopes that they will be addressed in the next draft of the Rule.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Yours truly,

Peter J. Brady
General Counsel
Qtrade Financial Group

p: 604.605.4114
f: 604.605.4206
e: pbrady@gtrade.ca

This email and any attachments are confidential and may be privileged or
otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify us immediately by telephoning our office at
604.605.4199 or by emailing the sender. If you are not the intended
recipient you should delete this message and any attachment from your
system. You must not copy this message or attachment or disclose the
contents to any other person. For further information about Qtrade,
please see our website at www.gtrade.ca or visit Qtrade's head office.

Suite 1920, One Bentall Centre
505 Burrard Street, Box 85
Vancouver, BC V7X 1M6

mailto:pbrady@qtrade.ca
mailto:jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca
mailto:consultation-en-cours@lautorite.gc.ca
mailto:pbrady@gtrade.ca
http://www.gtrade.ca

	page 1

